
       
 

North Herts Council,  

PO Box 10613, Nottingham, NG6 6DW 

 

 

Greater Cambridge Shared Planning – Policy Team 

South Cambridgeshire District Council 

 

By email only 

 

7 January 2025 

 

Dear Sir  

Stapleford and Great Shelford Neighbourhood Plan (Regulation 16) – Consultation Response 

Thank you for your email, dated 18 December 2024 about the Stapleford and Great Shelford 
Neighbourhood Plan (Regulation 16 version).   

We have reviewed the content of the Neighbourhood Plan and can confirm that North Herts Council has 
no formal comments to make in respect of the proposed policies or the supporting text in the plan.   

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Clare Skeels 

Senior Planning Officer 

 

 

 


